
WELCOME BACK
TECH TIGERS!

2022-2023

Take a look at some reminders and
information as we head into a new
school year refreshed and ready to
learn. We look forward to seeing
each and every one of you on
Tuesday  August 16th!

An ID and Badge are
required for all students

and staff while on campus
at ALL times. NO

EXCEPTIONS. 

Students: Laptops are
required every day as part of
your classroom instruction. 



ALL late arrivals to class after the bell are
considered late unexcused unless an
approved note is provided. 
Parents/Guardians must sign-out students
in Portable 14. No early dismissals/pick-ups
after 1:20 PM. 

Tardies and Dismissal Policies

Uniform Policy
Uniforms promote an environment that
enhances learning and safety; encourage the
expression of individuality through personality
and achievements, not appearances; and create
a sense of school pride and belonging. All
students in the Magnet High School program are
required to wear a school uniform at all times
when on the ATC campus and at school-
sponsored events.

Don't Forget:
ATC Magnet Open

House
Tuesday August 30, 2022 

6 PM


